
Senior Committee Meeting Minutes - APPROVED 

11/15/19 via teleconference 

 

Called to order: 1:03pm 

Attendance: Jason Paige, Bill Ball, Adrianan Marmolejo, Emmanuel Lanzo, John Spadafina, Jamie 

Barone, Sean Farrell, Suzanne Lancey, Anna Weinstein,  

Absent: Richard Nolan, Jack Rogers 

 

Approved October Minutes 

 

Old Business: 

 

It was announced that the LC Senior Championship would be held July 9-12
th

 at Wesleyan 

University.   

 

The Short Course Senior Championship meet announcement was reviewed and approved to be 

sent on to Program Development and Program Operations.  Bonus events for events 200yds or 

less were added to the meet.   

 

Discussion was held regarding the meet format (long course vs short course) for the Senior Invite 

in March to be held at Wesleyan March 5-8
th

.  An email requesting team preferences was sent 

out previously to gain a better perspective of what teams in CT were looking for in regards to the 

format.  Response to the request was very poor.  Excellent points were made for both formats by 

committee members.  A motion was made by Jamie Barone to change the meet format of the 

Senior Invite to SCY. Seconded by Adriana Marmolejo. The motion passed 3-2 with 2 

abstaining.   

 

The motion was readdressed due to issues with the voting procedure and further review of the 

previous Senior Committee minutes from 2012.  In 2012 the Senior Committee proposed to 

Program Development that in an Olympic year it would be beneficial to offer the March 

Championship meet in a LCM format to better prepare current Olympic Trial qualifiers from CT 

for the Olympic Trials, and to offer additional qualifying opportunities for CT swimmers.  A 

second vote was held and the motion failed 1 – 6.  The meet will remain as planned in a LCM 

format.  

 

 

 

 

Adjourned: 1:31pm 
 


